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         3rd March 2014 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

PSHE WEEK 

“Taking Care of Myself” 

On the week beginning 10th March we are holding a PSHE week. I have attached an overview of 

the activities which are taking place. All activities will be covered by Pupil Premium Funding as a 

way of enriching the curriculum and so will be of no cost to you. 

Year 5 will be going to Stanley School to do a swimming session and letters will be sent out about 

this. It is important children in Year 5 have their swimming kit in school on Wednesday 12th March. 

Please read the timetable carefully and let us know if there are any activities you would like to 

know further details about. Your child will participate in all activities allocated to their class unless 

we hear from you. 

Class 1 – Mrs Wright  Class 2 – Mr Campbell 

Class 3 – Mrs Tunna  Class 4 (Y5) – Miss Spear  Class 5 (Y5) – Mr Saul 

Class 6 (Y6) – Miss O’Brien Class 7 (Y6) – Mrs Billington 

We have an exciting week ahead of us! Photos will go on the school website and the hall will have 

displays showing work produced in this week. 

Please contact myself or Mrs Breeze, the PSHE leader, if you would like further details about the 

week. 

 

Thanks for your support 

 

 

Mrs Duncan 
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